

Hello Kindergarteners! I am so excited to welcome you to our classroom ②. We are going to have a great year together! We have so many adventures ahead. Kindergarten is the best!! We get to learn so many new things while we play and grow together. I can't wait to get started, I hope you are getting ready too. I looking forward to meeting you and learning more about you! See you soon!



I have been teaching for 13 years, this will be my 7th year at CCS! My husband Scott and I have 2 children, Andrew and Amber. Andrew is Married to Alisha. They live in West Virginia, and we are so excited that we get to be grandparents this December when they have their first baby! Amber is living at home this year and going to college to be a veterinarian. We love to spend time together whenever we can ①.



The best way to contact me is by email at <u>amarshall@ccsgoshen.org</u> or by phone/lext at (269) 655-7116